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From: Margaret Caselton 

Sent: 19 May 2025 22:56

To: Planning

Subject: URGENT OBJECTION:  2025/1782/A

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Sirs  

 

I cannot find how to add my comment/objection to this new planning application by Leyland.  May 19 

is the closing date but it is not midnight yet so I should be able to comment: 

 

I vigorously object to the illuminated signs outside Letalnd.  This shop is in a conservation area and is 

situated in lovely tree lined Haverstock Hill.  There are many little individual shops in this parade and 

it is a friendly, local area.  Many tourists stop for coffee, cinema or are simply on their way to the 

Heath - large illuminated signage is not in character with this area and is offensive to the eye. The 

startlingly huge blue graphics already on the windows and outside the shop are totally out of 

keeping.   Large illuminated signs will stick out like a sore thumb in this area. They are ugly and light 

polluting and will disturb any birdlife in the trees close by.  This conservation area is not suitable for 

garish illuminated lighting.   

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Margaret Caselton 

 


